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As a long term resident of Oregon I strongly protest and am opposed to this bill. 

 

Nothing in Oregon government over the last 16 years has given me ANY confidence 

that ANYONE in this government can be trusted with any plan of action. 

 

It's always raising more taxes but we never see anything and have not seen anything 

of value over the last 16 years for our tax dollars. 

 

Bottom line - the oregon legislature CANNOT, SHOULD NOT and WILL NOT be 

trusted to do anything that creates more money for them to burn on some sort of 

social experiment with our lives. 

 

It's time for Oregon legislature to take a deep and long look in the mirror and say NO 

to any new taxes or fee increases. It's like a drug habit where tax dollars are the drug 

of choice and the legislative officers are the junkies needing one more fix with the 

Public Employee Unions and activists providing the role of the drug dealer. 

 

Oregon's population has grown by barely 1 M in the last 15 years but our spending 

has more than doubled. Why?? This is more than 3X the rate of inflation. 

 

NO MORE NEW TAXES!!  

 

Shut M110 Down - PERIOD.  

 

No more support for the homeless either - we cannot afford any more - enough is 

enough.   

 

NO MORE ENABLEMENT - WE ARE NOT THE DUMPING GROUND FOR THE 

COUNTRY's Junkies or Homeless. 

 

Give them a 500 $ gift card and let them head to California or Texas. 

 

ENOUGH IS GODDAMN ENOUGH !!!!!  

 

You think people will take this - people WILL PUSH BACK and perhaps even 

violently. 

 



The analogy of the battered housewife is apt - before she gets to a point where it's a 

bridge too far and goes after her tormentor - in this case the local government. 


